
May 6, 2024

For immediate release:

Krum Independent School District acknowledges the recent grand jury indictment and
subsequent arrest of former employee Carol Turner, who has not been affiliated with the
district since July 2023. While the reported events date back several decades, Krum ISD
treats these allegations with utmost seriousness. The safety and well-being of our students
remain our foremost concern.

Upon notification of the victim's disclosure, Carol Turner was promptly placed on
administrative leave pending a thorough investigation. Furthermore, she has been
prohibited from accessing any Krum ISD properties or participating in district-sponsored
events. We are committed to cooperating fully with authorities throughout this process
and ensuring a safe learning environment for all members of our school community.

Dr. Jason Cochran, Superintendent


